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From:
Contact TPUC

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Limestone Water Utility
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025 4:35:24 AM
Attachments: Email Example.pdf

To the Commission: 
I  wholeheartedly agree with Mr Allen’s position set forth in the email below and also request
the rejection of the request. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sent from my iPhone

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 13, 2025 at 7:30 a.m.

        Michael D. Allen











